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IMPORTANT DATES 

APRIL 

24 Aramac PHC Community Open 

Day and Town Hall Meeting   

25 Public Holiday - Anzac Day 

MAY 

1 Tramway Meeting - Supper 

Room Aramac  

7 Public Holiday - Labour Day  

13 Mothers Day  

16 Council Meeting - Aramac  

26 Aramac Race Meeting  

JUNE 

2 Muttaburra Landsborough 

Flock Ewe Show 

27

  

Council Meeting - Barcaldine 

Budget Adoption 

29 School – Term 2 Ends  

 

Issue 714: 18 April 2018 

Anzac Day Wreaths 
Community groups and organisations who would like to lay a 
wreath at this years Aramac Anzac Day Ceremony, please 
advise the Aramac Office before 20 April 2018 by dropping 
in or phoning 4652 9999 so you can be included in the     
program. 
Also if you would like a wreath made to lay at this years      
Anzac Day Ceremony, you are welcome to contact Betty Williams on         
4651 3198 or the Aramac Office on 4652 9999. 

 

Flu Vaccinations - Aramac Primary Health Care Centre  
The Aramac Primary Health Care Centre will have flu vaccinations available 

late April. No phone call needed to make an appointment. For further            

information please contact the Centre on 4652 9000. 

PUBLIC NOTICE - 1080 GROUND BAITING  
Barcaldine Regional Council wishes to advise that a ground baiting program 
will be occurring across the region during the period 14 to 18 May 2018 to    
assist in the control of wild dogs. 
Mail advice has been sent to property owners in the area for completion and 
return by Monday 30th April 2018. Should you have any queries, please do not 
hesitate to contact Liam Balderson (Rural Lands Officer - Barcaldine) on        
0417 564 112. 

Shire of Aramac 1880 - 2008 
commemorative shirts for sale 

LAST CHANCE! Council has a limited 
number of Shire of Aramac Polo Shirts 
for sale. The shirts will only be 
available until the end of this week. 
In colours of white or dark blue at a 
price of only $10 each. 

You can purchase your shirt at the 
Council’s Aramac Office, get in quick! 



HEALTH CLINICS  

IN AN EMERGENCY DIAL 000 

ARAMAC PHC 

APRIL  

Mon 23 Doctor  

Tue 24 Doctor  

Wed 25 Closed - Anzac Day  

Thur 26  Dietitian 

Physiotherapist 

Speech Pathologist  

Diabetes Educator 

Continence Advisor  

Mon 30 No Clinic 

MAY 

Tue 1 Doctor  

Appointments: Ph: 4652 9000 
Monday to Friday 

    8 am to 12 pm and 2 pm to 4 pm  

Consultation with specialists is 

available via video conferencing.  

Patients should arrange with their 

specialist in the first instance.  For 

more information please contact the 

Clinic. 

MUTTABURRA PHC 

APRIL  

Tue 24  Dietitian 

Speech Pathologist  

Physiotherapist   

Wed 25 Closed - Anzac Day  

MAY 

Wed 2  Doctor  

Thu 3  RFDS  

Appointments: Ph: 4658 7500 
Monday to Friday  

8.30 am to 12 pm and 2 pm to 4 pm  

Outside appointment times 

please call 

1300 health (1300 432 584) 

Cost: No weekly cost                                   
(must be paid member of Gymnasium) 
Where: Harry Redford Community 
Centre Gymnasium. 
When: TUESDAY  
Under 18 - 3:30pm to 445pm 
Mature age people (18+) - 5:00pm to 
6:00pm 
THURSDAY 
Mature age people (18+) - 5:00pm to 6:00pm 

Notice - Change of Venue  
Please note the Community Meeting regarding the future of the old Primary 
Health Centre as stated above will no longer be held at the Town Hall. It will 
now take place at the Harry Redford Centre, beginning at 2:30 pm. 

Muttaburra Community Development Assoc. Inc.  
AGM & General Meeting  
WHEN - Sunday 29 April 2018 at 2pm  
WHERE - Muttaburra Hall  
WHO - Everyone is welcome. Remember at least one representative from  
each club must attend. 
For further information contact Kerry Robinson on 4658 7107 or 0437 621 714 


